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On 11/29/2024, Callahan County Water Supply Corporation (CCWSC) TX0300015
mailed out notifications of Lead Exceedance Public Education Requirements for
communities, as required by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ).
The notification was based on reported lab results in homes (not service lines) that
placed CCWSC as exceeding the lead action level.

TCEQ has since determined that a reporting error was made by the lab, and TCEQ has
advised CCWSC that the corrected results show the CCWSC samples do not exceed
the recommended levels for lead. CCWSC will therefore no longer be required to
perform additional sampling and will return to the standard lead monitoring protocol for
public water systems.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call CCWSC General Manager,
Danise Weise, at 325-893-3841.

Website: https://ccwsc.myruralwater.com
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